
 

 
 
     
  Saturday, August 21 
            Vigil Mass   

  5:00 p.m.        + Christopher Michael Haase 
                         Sunday August 22 

         Twenty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time 

8:00 a.m.      People of the Parish 

10:00 a.m.       + Manuel Adorable 

  3:00 p.m.*     + Edmund Evanowski, Sr. 

  5:00 p.m.       + William Casale 

      Monday, August 23                        

7:30 a.m.        +Frederico Cabato 

      Tuesday, August 24 

7:30 a.m.       +Richard Holliday 

      Wednesday, August 25 

6:15 p.m.*       +Mary Ann Krommer 

   +Galvan Family  

   +John G. Barra  

                       Thursday, August 26  

7:30 a.m.        +Floresca Cabato 

                       Friday, August 27                

7:30 a.m.         +Jacek Bziadura 

      Saturday, August 28 

       Vigil Mass 

 5:00 p.m.        +Fernando Clemente 
        Twenty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

     Sunday, August 29 

 8:00 a.m.        +Eileen Gahrmann 
10:00 a.m.         People of the Parish  
3:00 p.m.*        +Chester Golojuch, Jr. 

5:00 p.m.        +Albert & +Victoria Christian 

 * Extraordinary Form 

         

Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for August 

                      Masks are now optional. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure 
                  Collection for August 16 -  $3,920.00   

Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary $1,025.00  

Mail Donations -$ 1,012.50 

On-Line Giving August 16 - $ 896.98 

 

Thank you for your support of Corpus Christi Parish  

Please remember Corpus Christi Parish 

in your will and estate planning.    

 
MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS 

August 21- August 27 
 

+Candle for Mary+ 
John Soltis, Sr. 

 
+Sacred Heart+ 
Special Intention 

 

Flocknote – Keep in touch with us via email and text!  All 

the happenings of Corpus Christi on a daily basis, ministry 

news & more. Text the word CHI-RHO  to 84576 Or sign 

up online at Corpuschristichurch2.flocknote.com 

 
Parish Giving is the premier online 
giving and payment system for 

Corpus Christi and church communities throughout the 
nation.   Please note at any time, you may begin ON 

LINE GIVING by logging on to our website: 

ON LINE GIVING Our thanks to the many families that 

have signed up for Online Giving!  If you manage your bills 

online, we’re sure you’ll like the convenience of giving to 

your parish online.  It’s safe and secure, and you decide 

exactly when your gift is made.  You may even view your 

giving history just by logging in Visit our website: 

www.corpuschristisouthriver.org – and get started. 

 

CATHOLIC BISHOPS LIFTED DISPENSATION -The 

dispensation from the obligation to attend Mass will 

be lifted for Sunday and Holy Days beginning on 

Saturday, June 5, 2021 and Sunday, June 6, 2021, 

Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood of 

Christ. We welcome the Christian faithful to return 

to the regular participation in the Sunday Eucharist, 

the source and summit of our Catholic faith (cf. 

Code of Canon Law canon 1247 and Catechism of 

the Catholic Church, n. 2180

Parish Summer Hours: Monday-Thursday 9-4pm                                         

Closed Fridays July & August 

         Intention for evangelization – The 
Church 

 
Let us pray for the Church, that She may 
receive from the Holy Spirit the grace and 
strength to reform herself in the light of 
the Gospel. 
 

Confessions will resume in the Confessional 
in the church. 

http://www.corpuschristisouthriver.org/


 

Corpus Christi establishing a new Prayer 

List for the sick of the parish.  Kindly call in 

to add names to the list.  Please keep in 

mind to notify the parish office when to 

remove the names.  Thank You. Please pray 

for the sick of our parish:  Geraldine Patton, 
Sam Saloom, Jr., Karen Kleinschmidt, Theresa Marchese, 

Judi Zyskowski, Nancy Perkin,  Melissa Telofski 
Juliet Hobson, Stevie Telofski ,Joann Heinlin,  
Lisa Ponteiri, Fr. Henry Hemmling, 

 
PARISH REGISTRATIONS: 
All parishioners should be registered.  Parishioners over 
the age of 18 should register independently of their 
parents.  It is necessary to be a registered active 
parishioner for at least 3 months in order for us to provide 
testimonial letters.  Kindly notify the Parish Office of any 
address/telephone changes. 

 
August 22, 2021 

Twenty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time 

“If it does not please you to serve the Lord, decide today 

whom you will serve…As for me and my household, we 

will serve the Lord.”  JOSHUA 24:15 
 When we commit to serve the Lord, we must be willing 

to become a disciple in the work of the Lord. A disciple 

is a person who spends time in prayer every day, joyfully 

participates in charitable works and generously supports 

their local parish and Church mission.  If we say we serve 

God, we must actually do something and not merely talk 

about it!  

 
Faith Formation Program is now accepting late 

registrations for 2021-2022 school year.  If you have a 

child or children in grades 1 thru 8 that are not yet 

registered, stop at the Parish Office for an application 

during regular office hours.  A copy of a baptismal record 

is needed unless the child/children were baptized here at 

Corpus Christi.  Classes will begin mid September. 

Please consider helping as a catechist or classroom aide.  

Please contact Cathy at the Parish Office. 

 
All are invited to join the Rosary Altar 
Society in praying the Rosary on all 
Sundays during the months of June, July & 
August.  We will start at 9:15 am by the 
Grotto.  Inclement weather we will pray the 
Rosary in church. 

 
NEXT WEEK’S SECOND COLLECTION 

MONTHLY PARISH ASSESSMENT. 
Many thanks to all who support this monthly 
 collection.  Your generosity is appreciated. 

 
 
 

 
JOIN THE A.O.H. 
‘To be Irish is a Blessing, 
to be a Hibernian is an 
Honor!” 
Are you proud of your 

Irish heritage? 

Are you interested in 

helping your community? 

Do you wish to protect and defend Catholic values? 
Then join the Ancient Order of Hibernians!  We 
invite all Catholic Men (age 16 and older) of Irish 

birth or descent to seek admittance to the FINEST 
Irish Catholic Organization in the World – all we 
ask is for you to live our motto of “Friendship, 
Unity, and Christian Charity”. 
Contact the Brian Boru Divisioun 14 in Middlesex 

County at njaohdiv14@gmail.com 
Dia’s Muire dhuit! (God and Mary be with you) 

The Hibernians will meet in the church at 9:30 
a.m. the 4th Sunday (next week) of every month to 
recite one decade of the rosary before the 10:00 am 
Mass.  All are invited to join them. 

 
Going to Rutgers in New Brunswick? 

The Catholic Student Association at The Catholic 
Center at Rutgers, located at 84 Somerset Street on 
the college Avenue Campus, is looking forward to 
welcoming you to the New Brunswick/Piscataway 
campuses.  Please note the following information: 

Mass Schedule 
Sunday Masses –Saturday Vigil, 5:00 p.m. St. Peters 
Church, 8:00 am 10:00am 12:00 pm & 6:00 p.m. 
St. Peters Church- 12:00 pm Busch Student Center 
(beginning 9/26).  (St. Peter’s is in between the 
Catholic Center & Barnes & Noble) CAC 
Opening Activities – Monday, Aug. 30:  Luau, 6pm 
The Catholic Center (Immediately following RU 
Involvement Fair)  Wednesday, Sept 1 – CSA Night, 
8pm at The Catholic Center:  Welcome to Rutgers!! 
Thursday, Sept. 2 – Tailgate for RU Football, 3:30 at 
Buccleuch Park; look for the CSA flag! 
Sunday, Sept 5: Opening Mass, 6pm St. Peter’s,  
Monday Sept 6: Beach Day at the Jersey shore. 
Leaving CC parking lot at 9:30 am.  Join Us!! 
Check us out at the Involvement Fair, Aug. 30!! 

Visit us online at www.rutgerscatholic.org 
Also check us out on Facebook: 

Rutgers Catholic Student Association 

 
 

mailto:njaohdiv14@gmail.com
http://www.rutgerscatholic.org/
http://www.flickr.com/photos/7174132@N05/4097178708/
http://www.flickr.com/photos/7174132@N05/4097178708/
http://www.flickr.com/photos/7174132@N05/4097178708/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/


BEREAVEMENT 
A JOURNEY OF GROWTH AND HEALING 

Surviving a Loss 

Grief is a process that takes time, but ultimately leads us 

to heal from the pain of the loss of a loved one: a spouse, 

a parent, a child, a sibling or a friend.  That grief is always 

with us because we never stop loving the one we lost.  

However, grief does change as we learn to use our inner 

strengths to heal.  Our mission is to allow individuals to 

become more aware of their inner gifts and strengths.  Sr.  
Kathleen Dullea will incorporate prayer and spirituality 

into the process.  The group offers support to help with 

the feelings of isolation, sadness, loneliness, and grief in 

an atmosphere that is safe and reassuring, so each person 

can remember, reverence and honor their loved ones 

while learning to live their own lives to the fullest 

potential possible.  
The program will begin in early October with sign-ups the 

end of August.  We will start the program with a limited 

group of 5-6.  Please call the parish office leave your 

name and number if you would be interested.   
Grief is God’s gift to help us to heal physically, 

emotionally, and spiritually.  If you need immediate 

attention, please call the parish office, leave your name 

and phone number and Sr. Kathleen Dullea, will get in 

touch with you. 

 
 
Prior to Covid-19, 
Corpus Christi was 
planning a Pocketbook 
Bingo and a Super 
50/50 Raffle.  Due to 
Covid, this was 
cancelled.  While we cannot do the bingo at this 
time, we will be continuing with the sales for the 
50-50 which will be drawn on November 30, 
2021.  Tickets are now on sale for $10.00.  You 
may purchase tickets at the parish office during 
regular office hours or after weekend Masses.    

 
 
Donate a Pew  
In Memory of  

Loved One/Family Names –  
  If you have not yet made 
arrangements for a pew but are 
considering it, whether a family 
name or in Memory of a Loved One, call the parish office 
to select a pew or for more information.  Donation is 
$500.00.  Please note: you may wish to make installment 

payments. 

Congratulations to  
Philip Karczmit on 
achieving the rank of 
Eagle Scout!  After a 
two year delay due to 
the pandemic, he will 
be celebrated on 
August 28th at his 
Eagle Scout Court of 

Honor.  Fr. Damian will be attending and saying the 
opening prayer prior to the ceremony.  Philip served 
as a lector at the Sunday 5pm Masses here at 
Corpus Christi for several years.  He now is 
entering his junior year as a computer science major 
at NJIT.  We also congratulate his parents, 
AnnMarie & John Karczmit, longtime parishioners 

who have helped Philip through his journey.  Way 

to go Philip, we are soooo proud of you! 

 
Our Lord Jesus Christ is always present in the 
sanctuary; let us remember in these summer 
months His presence in the Eucharist by being 
conscience of our attire.  Please dress appropriately 
for Mass.  Thank you. 

 
Summer Envelopes 

We sincerely thank our parishioners who mail or deliver 

their weekly envelopes to the parish office while you are 

out-of-town on vacations this summer.  As many of you 

understand, our parish expenses and obligations do not 

take a vacation when you do, so it is very helpful to be able 

to rely on your continued support even when you cannot 

personally attend Mass here. 

 
 

A Thank You Note from Life Choices 

 

Thank you so much for your generosity and 

support of our Baby Bottle Blessings 

Fundraiser!  This year your parish raised an 

amazing 1,090.00!  Words cannot express 

our gratitude to your parish!  

Your gifts enable us to continue serving mothers and 

families by providing the practical emotional, and spiritual 

support they need when they faced with a difficult or 

unplanned pregnancy.  Your life affirming support gives 

families hope! 

You are making a difference in the lives of many of God’s 

people – born and unborn.  You are helping to save lives 

and transform hearts right here in our own community.  

God bless all of you! 

Please know that you are in our daily prayers of 

Thanksgiving.                 Your friends at 

                                        Life choices 

 

 

 


